
 
 

 

 

Media Release 
 

Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters 

Monday, 4 November 2024 
 

 
The Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters will be conducting Public Hearings for the 
purpose of its inquiry into the 23 March 2024 General Election of Members of the House of 
Assembly and the 2024 Legislative Council elections. 
 
The Committee currently has two Public Hearings scheduled on the following dates: Tuesday, 5 
November 2024 and Wednesday, 6 November 2024.  
 
Further details of the Committee’s inquiry including witness lists for the Public Hearings are 
available on the Committee’s webpage: https://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/committees/joint-
committees/standing-committees/joint-standing-committee-on-electoral-matters 
 

Committee Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters 

Date and time:  Tuesday, 5 November 2024, Committee Room 2, Parliament House 
Commencing at 11.00 am. 
 
Wednesday, 6 November 2024, Committee Room 2, Parliament House, 
commencing at 9.00 a.m. 

  
Broadcast: The broadcast link for the Hearings is: 

https://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/stream/committee-room-two  
 
Further information can be found on the Committee’s webpage at: 

https://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/committees/joint-committees/standing-committees/joint-
standing-committee-on-electoral-matters. 
 
Or contact the Chair of the Committee, the Hon Meg Webb MLC, on 0427 911 719. 
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